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Date:  June 13, 2025 

Bulletin: All Driving School Owners and Operators 

From:  Business Licensing and Compliance 

RE: Instructor Trainer and Electronic System of Student Management Survey 
Reminder 

 

Purpose  

This is a reminder that the Business Licensing and Compliance Division is conducting a survey 
to gain your input regarding instructor training in Maryland as well as the method you collect 
and retain your student records for the driver education program to include Classroom and BTW.  

 
Summary  

Please take a few minutes to log into the survey and answer the questions presented to most 
accurately reflect your thoughts on improving processes to best serve the industry and our 
clients. 
 
Please note: 
 
• Only one submission per school will be counted.  
• This is a reminder that all submissions must be completed by Monday, June 30th, 2025.  
• The link to the survey is: https://forms.office.com/g/7fKJec4PYh  
 
 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact us at 410-787-2952 or mvabldisd@mdot.maryland.gov.   
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